
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
           
                  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 PARK PARENT 
NEWSLETTER 

 October 7, 2020 

Oct. 15th- Last Day of Quarter 1 
 
Oct 16th- No School—Fall Break 
 
Oct. 27th PLC Day 1:40 Dismissal 
 
Nov. 2nd- No School 
 
Nov. 3rd- No School 
 
Nov. 16th- Virtual P/T Conferences 
 
Nov. 16th- Virtual Title Presentation  
 
Nov. 24th- PLC Day 1:40 Dismissal 
 
Nov. 25th- No School  
 
Nov. 26th- No School  
 
Nov. 27th- No School  
 
 

Up Coming Events 

     It is difficult to believe that Quarter One is over next Thursday.  
We have had a wonderful start to this unique school year. Our in-
person students are doing a great job of following our COVID safety 
protocols and are working hard in their classes. Currently, we have 
247 students that are Remote Learning. We miss seeing them in the 
hallways, cafeteria and physically in the classroom, but they are 
doing a nice job of settling into their new style of learning, are 
working hard on their classwork and have figured out how to 
navigate their Zoom sessions.  
     With all of the things that students are navigating, it is more 
important than normal for families to be checking ParentVUE on a 
weekly basis to ensure that their student is completing all of their 
work and to monitor their grades. If you are unsure how to use the 
program or are confused by the new format, HERE is a video tutorial 
that will help you navigate through the app. Please call the Main 
Office if you have any questions or need assistance.  
      
Charlotte Everts 
Principal 
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      How to Find your Library Website  
              Did you know that parents can access our school library catalog and online resources from home?   
 

• Begin at portal.lps.org 
• Enter your student’s ID and password (If you don’t have this information, the school office can 

provide it for you). 
• Select “Library Website” from the alphabetical listing in the portal. 
• Once you arrive at the library website, select Destiny Discover for the online catalog or choose the 

Home Access tab or Home Access button to explore other resources.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
            
            
            
                                        
            
            
           

Parent-Teacher conferences are scheduled 
for Monday, November 16th from 3:30 - 6:30 
pm. Our conferences will not be in-person, 
however, you will be able to schedule a time 
to talk with your student’s teachers. A sign-
up form will be sent out to families as we get 
closer to the date.  
 

All students who selected remote learning at the 
beginning of the school year will continue in remote 
learning second quarter. On the remote learning 
request form, if you selected for your child to be in 
remote learning for just the first quarter, there is 
nothing you need to do to continue remote learning 
during second quarter. We will continue your child 
in remote learning.  If you wish for your child to 
RETURN to school second quarter of in-person 
learning, please contact Park’s Main Office.  
 

Important Quarter 2 
Remote Learner 

Information 

 Need a Library Book Now? 
• Borrow and read one of thousands of high interest, popular books in 

Sora.  
• Go to portal.lps.org.  
• Log in with your LPS credentials.  
• Select Sora from the alphabetical listing in the LPS portal.  
• Browse and check out a book.  
• You can download the Sora App on other devices.  

 

Park Media Center News 

 

For this school year, the District is omitting the 
work habits and conduct grading on Middle 
School report cards. This means that teachers 
will not enter anything in the work habits and 
conduct grades section. As usual, each teacher 
is expected to communicate with their 
students, as well as their parents/guardians, 
about their progress regarding work habits, 
conduct, and other pertinent information that 
would support their success as students.   
  

                   
 

    No Work Study or Conduct Grades 

 
 

    2019/2020 Yearbooks Still for Sale 
We still have a number of last year’s yearbooks 
for sale. If you would like to purchase one, they 
are $20.00.  Just send cash/check with your 
student and have them come to Room 130.  
 

           Remote Learner Picture Day 
Picture Day for Remote Learners is Oct. 22nd. If 
you wish to order school pictures, you can preorder 
online at https://my.lifetouch.com/mylifetouch/#/ 
Our picture day ID is EVTBXZPBW. We will running 
the pictures from 8:00am-12:00pm. More detailed 
information will go out to Remote Familes the week 
before. 
 
                  Help Desk Information  
If you need technology support call 402-436-1735. 
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